
 

24th of May, 2016 – Stephen “Archer” Shaw  
 
It is with great sadness that Greater Western Sydney Region advise members of the passing of 
Stephen “Archer” Shaw overnight after a long illness.  

Stephen was a member of Scouting for over 50 years, having taken on a leadership role in 1965. At 
the time of his passing he was a member of Pinaroo Scout Fellowship, having been a foundation 
member and the immediate past Chair, a position he held for the past 6 years until April 2016. 

Our thoughts are with our State Cub Scout Commissioner, Tricia and the family and we offer our 
sincere sympathy at this sad time.  

Arrangements for Stephen "Archer" Shaw have been advised by the Shaw family. The funeral will be 
held on Friday, 27th May, 2016 at Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic Church, 198 Old Prospect Road, 
Greystanes at 11.00a.m. 

Scout Members attending should wear full and correct Scout Uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 


